
 

September 14, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY ONLY 

Attorney Melanie Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

RE: Petition #1398 -- LSE Pictor LLC Petition for a Declaratory Ruling that No Certificate of 
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need is Required for the Construction, Operation and 
Maintenance of Solar Photovoltaic Facility in Winchester, Connecticut 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 

Petitioner LSE Pictor LLC (“Lodestar”) would like to the provide the Council with an update on 
this Project.  As noted in Lodestar’s various filings, Lodestar had been working with the Town of 
Winchester on a virtual net metering agreement so that the Town could receive the benefit of the 
virtual net metering credits generated by this Project.  Lodestar is pleased to inform the Council 
that it has executed the virtual net metering agreement with the Town of Winchester.  As 
finalized, the Town will receive 2/3 of the virtual net metering credits generated by the Project 
and the Town of South Windsor will receive the remaining 1/3. 

Lodestar appreciates the Town’s continued support of this Project.  Please let me know if you 
have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Carrie Larson Ortolano 
 
 
cc:  Attorney Marianne Barbino Dubuque 

 


